
Bake Off 

In preparation for our MacMillan coffee afternoon, across the school we decided to 

have a class bake off competition. All the children in each class worked together to 

come up with a flavour that they think our head teacher, Mr Toole, would like. Each 

class chose a different flavour and at different times in the day baked their batch of 

cupcakes.  

This was a great opportunity for the children to work together in their classes for the 

competition. This has enabled the children to develop their communication skills as they 

discussed the different flavours they could put in their cakes and how they can 

decorate them to win the competition. The children thoroughly enjoyed the healthy 

competition around school we have noticed more friendships being formed within 

classes as a result of working together as a team.  

 


